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As a private citizen but avid gardener I have found the two existing volumes of 

Oregon Flora to be invaluable resources. But for me, the real treasure is the website 

which continues to develop and amaze with the breadth and depth of information. It's 

time to fund this project directly by the State of Oregon in realization of the value it 

brings to biologists, botanists, land managers, and citizens such as myself. I 

encourage support for this bill. 


